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BC Hydro 
15th Floor, 333 Dunsmuir St 
Vancouver, BC V6B 5R3 
 
October 18, 2017 
 
Dear Neighbour: 

 
Re: Geotechnical Work at Mainwaring Substation Next Week 
 
As you may recall from our recent letter, we’re upgrading Mainwaring Substation over the next 
four years. In preparation for our upgrades, we need to undertake field studies that will help 
inform the design of the project. 
 
What work will be taking place? 
We need to do some geotechnical testing around the substation. We’ll drill four boreholes to 
help us determine underground conditions on site.  
 
We anticipate this work will take two days to complete. On the first day, we’ll be checking for 
underground utilities in the drilling areas and preparing the drill sites. On the second day, a 
drilling rig will be used to drill the sample holes. 
 
When will this work happen? 
The work will take place next week on Tuesday, October 24th and Wednesday, October 25th. 
 
Where is this happening? 
All work will take place on BC Hydro property. Two boreholes will be located just east of the 
substation where the new retaining wall will be built. Two additional boreholes will be done 
inside the substation. 
 
How will this impact me? 
We do not expect neighbouring residences and businesses to be impacted by this work. 
 
We’ll continue to keep you informed as this project moves forward. You can also visit 
bchydro.com/mainwaring for more information, or contact us at 
stakeholderengagement@bchydro.com or 604-623-4472. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Megan Harris 
Stakeholder Engagement, BC Hydro 


